October 6th,
2018

McKinnon Park
Secondary School is
pleased to welcome
their new custodian,
Mr. McConachie, to
the school. He has
worked for Grand Erie
District School Board
for 11 years and he
hopes to continue for
another 10 years to
come.

Mr. McConachie
loves everything about
his job. He likes the
variety of tasks that he
encounters daily. He is
really dedicated to his
job, and sometimes he
will come in really
early or stay very late if
something needs to be
done. Something that
he thinks helps him do
his job properly is that
he really likes his job.
However, this also
causes him to spend a
little too much time
working.
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' MPSS would like to welcome Mr. McConachie to the |

school. He is the new custodian this year and he
looks forward to helping make MPSS a great school
for staff and students.

[ There are some things

that can cause his job to
be a little more difficult
such as certain bad
weather like rain, snow.
He especially despises
salt because the
students track it into the
school and it leaves a
mess everywhere that
needs to be cleaned up.
Mr. McConachie tries

very hard to keep this

school comfortable
with air-conditioning as
well as by maintaining
its cleanliness. He does
admit that students
throwing away their
garbage in the proper
containers does in fact
help make his job
easier. He is always
available talk to anyone
and his door is open to

everyone.




